
 
 

 

 

 

Contact:   

Senator Patrick Testin                    July 5th, 2023 

(608) 266-3123 

 

Evers’ Veto Hurts Taxpayers, Prevents Growth 
Sen. Testin’s Statement on Governor Evers’ Budget Action 

“Last year Governor Evers campaigned on Republican tax cuts; now that he’s been re-elected, he 

shows his true colors. The Governor’s partial veto of the legislature’s tax cut hurts taxpayers, 

hinders Wisconsin’s ability to attract new talent, and stifles our potential for growth. Evers 

politically-motivated actions will have real life consequences for our future.”  


